Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Notice of Repeal of Regulation Development Procedure

The Department of Health, Office of Medical Marijuana Use provides notice that the “Office of Compassionate Use, Article X, Section 29, of the Florida Constitution, Regulation Development Procedure,” which was filed for adoption with the Department’s Agency Clerk on June 14, 2017, and published in Vol. 43, No. 116, June 15, 2017, issue of the Florida Administrative Register, has been repealed in its entirety.  The “Repeal of Regulation Development Procedure” became effective on October 12, 2021, upon filing with the Department’s Agency Clerk.
